
 

 

 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

Please the details below of two events for Year 10 and Year 11 students relating to post 16 choices and 

destinations at Runshaw College. I hope you find this information useful. 

Kind regards  

Angela Wilson Deputy Headteacher 

Y10 Taster Day Package & Y11 Offer Holders' Virtual VIP Event  

Good Afternoon, 

I hope that half term treated you and your families well, and your school communities remain healthy 
and positive. 
I’m delighted to say that we will be sending through our Year 10 Taster Day package the w/c 15 June, 
and will also be hosting a further virtual online event the w/c 22 June, which I will send more details 
about soon.  
We hope that this will be something that your Y10 students will find really useful in the absence of a 
visit to us, and help them to see the future as something really positive and exciting, even if the present 
is a bit hectic!  It will contain a dedicated webpage, as well as dedicated activities and lesson plans as 
part of the package, it will also be relevant for use throughout Year 11 as well if the current situation 
means it can’t be looked at this Summer. 
Thank you too for helping promote our Year 11 Offer Holders’ Virtual VIP event, we’ve had a huge 
amount of interest in this and the fun begins next Monday the 8th June, and there is still time for your 
Y11’s to register here. 
   

 
  
 Thanks again for all your help and support, and as ever if there is anything we can help with please just 
let me know. 
Many Thanks   

Timothy Cahill  
  
01772 622677 (3048) | cahill.t@runshaw.ac.uk 
Runshaw College, Langdale Road, Leyland PR25 3DQ  
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